Dear Families,

In order to get a current and accurate understanding of transportation needs, the Scranton School District Transportation Department is requesting that families who would like to request transportation complete an update form.

This form should be filled out regardless of previous form submissions or form returns to the school. This form includes transportation requests to school, home from school and/or shuttle services.

Please complete one form entry per child. A link to the form and a scannable QR code are included at the bottom of this letter. We truly appreciate your time and effort.

Sincerely,

Julie Maloney

Gulie Maloney

Scranton School District Supervisor of Transportation Julie.maloney@ssdedu.org

(570) 348-3400 option 2

Transportation Update Form

https://forms.gle/oRFGHs2GeUG4oJZi9

Transportation Update Form